
   

  

 

New Enrollment Kits and applications will be available and required soon for AARP® 

Medicare Supplement Insurance Plans insured by UnitedHealthcare® Insurance Company in: 

Idaho, Maryland, New Hampshire, and Rhode Island. 

 

The new applications will be included in state-specific Enrollment Kits that will be available 

on June 8, 2023. 

 

What to do Now: 

Existing Enrollment Kits will no longer be able to 

be used after the new Enrollment Kits and 

applications are available on June 8, 2023.  

 

Please plan to download or order new 

Enrollment Kits on June 8, 2023. As of June 8, 

2023, you must use the new kit to ensure you have 

and are submitting the correct application. 

 

What NOT to do:  

Do not order large amounts of Enrollment Kits now, 

as they will be outdated, and the applications will not 

be the correct version as of June 8, 2023.  
 

     

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/fuYQCZ6y3YTOZwZ8Cz-e__?domain=click.uhc-info.com


 

   

 
Watch your email for 

additional state-specific 

training invitations to 

learn more about the new 

applications, coming 

soon! 
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